
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 
 
TO ALL THE RESIDENTS OF BLOOMINGDALE AND SURROUNDING 
COMMUNITIES 
 
 
Freeholder Pat Lepore will be at the Bloomingdale Municipal Building on 
February 5, 2013 at 5 p.m. prior to the Council Meeting in an effort to bring county 
government directly to the people. Freeholder Lepore will be visiting communities 
monthly to meet with the residents, hear their concerns and try to solve any issues 
they might be having.   If any resident has any constituent requests, concerns or 
would just like to speak to the Freeholder, please come to the Bloomingdale 
Municipal Building on February 5, 2013 at 5 p.m.  For any immediate constituent 
requests, please call Freeholder Lepore’s office at 973-881-4526. 


